LY
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

Enclosure 27th May, 1932,

Dear Sirs,

I am in receipt of your report C.ll in the case
of the steamer "LONDONIER", and with regard thereto I
enclose herewith an assignment letter for this shlp together
with a comp of the Antwerp report for confirmation of the
assigmment by the Belgian Authorities.

In connexion with this case, I shall be glad
1f you will state whether the Special Survey lio.8 will be
completed at this time and I may add that it is comncluded
that the doors in the bridge front bulkhead are watertight
and not merely weathertight, but I shall be glafl if you
will be good emough to confirm this,

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

pro Secretary,

N ~ . - s

The Surveyors, N
ANTWERP.

Lloyd's Register
Foundation
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